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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

9/2 

Whole school liturgy 

 

Tuesday 

10/2 

 

Wednesday 

11/2 

Y3 swimming PM 

Y4 Multi Sports PM 

Thursday 

12/2 

 

Friday 

13/2 
Celebration assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement to live by :  I try to use words that make the 
world a better place  

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  100% 

Year 1 – 97.3% 

Year 2  - 96.7% 

Year 3  - 98.7% 

Year 4  -  98% 

Whole school:  98.2% 

National target: 96% 

Well done Reception, 100% attendance - 

fantastic 

9th February 2017 

 

PARENT APPOINTMENTS: Thank you to all parents who have supported 

their child by attending their parents consultation meeting.  If you could 

not manage within the 2 allocated times please contact your child’s 

teacher through Class Dojo. 
 

YEAR 2 SATs MEETING: Wednesday 15th February  @ 9am- Miss 

McDougall is inviting Year 2 parents to come into school to discuss the 

Key Stage 1 SATs tests . Please join us to  find out more about the  

challenges of completing these ‘special tasks’! 
 

30 HOURS FREE CHILDCARE:  Application can now be made for 30 hours 

free childcare, further information can be found at https://goo.gl/RuxVQ0   

 

GOOGLE TRAINING:  We are switching from Microsoft to Google on 

Tuesday 14 February and training is taking place in the morning 

therefore we would be grateful if you could avoid contacting the office 

at this time unless it is an emergency.  Absences can be left on the 

absence line as normal. 
 

YEAR 1 MASS: Thank you to the Year 1 parents who joined the 

procession of light last week for their class mass. It is lovely to see so 

many parents join us in church. 
 

HALF TERM:  School closes on Friday 17 February for half term. 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR   

Rec Amelia Jacob 

Y1 Jack Jennifer 

Y2 Jacob Benjamin 

Y3 Alex G Alex H 

Y4 Nathan Bart 
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